County of St [Pl V. 19

March 8, 2018

County Council

County of St. Paul No. 19
5015 - 49 Avenue

St. Paul, AB TOA 3A4

Dear County Council:

The County of St. Paul No. 19 Library Board would like to thank you for your approval of the 2018
Annual Budget.

[t has been through your courage and foresight in understanding the importance a library plays in
the development of a community that has permitted this library system to go from one of the

lowest funded in the Province to where we are now.

Thank you once again for displaying your confidence in what we do.

Sincerely yours,
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL NO. 19 LIBRARY BOARD

i

Lorna Conner
Chairperson
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